TRAFFIC COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING

MINUTE EXCERPT SUBJECT TO APPROVAL

SEPTEMBER 6, 2016

DISCUSSION ITEMS:

4-a. Proposed closure of Larson Avenue at Magnolia

The staff report dated September 6 2016 was introduced. Members of the public voiced opinions
on this subject against the closure. Safety as well as adding mileage and time on to their drive was
cited as a problematic issue.

It was moved and seconded unanimously to accept staff’s recommendation of the closure of Larson
Avenue at Magnolia:

Chair Dalton- AYE
Vice Chair Arbgast- AYE
Commissioner Flatebo- ABSENT
Commissioner Rodriquez  AYE
Commissioner Whelan AYE



